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Comments: I believe it is wrong to change the policy regarding the permits for ANILCA cabins in the Wilderness.

It was a courtesy to allow already existing cabins to be inhabited by the people there at the time the wilderness

law  went into effect, but the intent was to phase them out as the original residents died. The wilderness is

intended as a safe habitat for wildlife;  not for people! 


